
Hello BYHA Squirt Parents –   

Attached you will find the schedule for Squirt Evaluations that start on Sunday, October 23 and end 
Wednesday, October 26.  For evaluations, each player will participate in:  

 one hour of station-based skill drills and small area games on Sunday  
 one hour of half-ice scrimmaging on Monday  
 one hour of full ice scrimmaging on Tuesday  
 one hour of full ice scrimmaging on Wednesday  

In the attachment, please locate your player’s name to identify which of the 4 groups they are in and see 
the schedule below, so you know which one of the two sessions each night that they need to attend.  

Goalies are not part of the groups and are listed separately on the schedule below. We are asking that 
the goalies participate in both half-ice scrimmage sessions on Monday evening.  

Please have your player to the rink 45 minutes before their session begins on Sunday so they can be 
checked-in and provided a pre-assigned jersey for the session.   

Please do your best to be in attendance for a brief parent meeting before the Sunday sessions.  We will 
hold a quick stand-up meeting in the First National Rink lobby at 3:45 for the first session and 5:15 for 
the second session.  

If you plan to stay and watch the evaluation sessions, please sit upstairs in the warm area.  Do not go 
out on the mezzanine.  We encourage you to enjoy the experience and let your player do the same. 
Please do not interact with or distract the players, and please do not approach the coaches.   

Finally, we should all recognize that this part of the season puts undo pressure on these young kids. 
Please encourage them to relax and enjoy this experience.  Encourage them to have fun, play hard and 
compete!  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brad Koenck at 612-968-9981 
or bjkoenck@hotmail.com.  

 


